
Subject: Your Feedback Matters: Preschool Parent Survey and Instructions 

 

 

 

 

Monday 2nd September, 2024 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer 

We're excited to announce that the 2024 Preschool Parent Survey will be available from Monday 2 

September to midnight Friday 4 October.  

The Preschool Parent Survey is an annual, voluntary survey that gathers feedback from parents and 

carers of preschool-aged children. It aims to help preschools understand how parent’s feel about their 

child’s preschool experience. 

This survey contains questions that are specific to aspects of your preschool. However, the survey 
may also be completed by parents who have a child who attends other programs and services of the 
preschool, including for example, occasional care, rural care, and long day care.  

Your feedback is invaluable to us as we continuously strive to enhance our preschool program and 

ensure the best experiences for our children. 

To participate in the survey, please find attached a flyer outlining the instructions on how to access the 

survey. Your opinions are essential in helping us understand your perspectives and needs. 

Your cooperation in this matter is greatly appreciated, and we eagerly anticipate your responses. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Principal      Preschool Team  
Dina Zunis      Sophie, Taylor, Karen & Selma 

 

 


